
We’ve expanded!
Having launched the project with a focus primarily on sonic
aspects of detention, we are now expanding this to cover sound
within  a  broader  and  holistic  range  of  environmental
conditions of detention. This move has been inspired in part
by positive reactions to our upcoming workshop ‘Understanding
the Environmental Conditions of Detention’. We’re delighted
that there is a real appetite for this work among advocates,
academics and practitioners — and hope this can be the start
of some lasting change.

https://blogs.ed.ac.uk/sonic-conditions-of-detention/2024/05/23/weve-expanded/

